
30/09/2018 

MR Allan Burrows 
16 / 10 - Lakeshore DR 
Narrabeen NSW 
ajburrows@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

My wife, Sandra, and I are very much in favour of this tower being constructed in the War Vets 
Village in which we reside. Since moving here in April, 2010 we have experienced very poor 
mobile phone reception and usually have to move outside our unit to make a call. This problem 
has been exacerbated when my wife's Medtronics Pacemaker was updated and replaced last 
year and she was issued with a device designed to read results from the pacemaker and 
transmit them to Medtronics. Unfortunately not once has this been achieved as the device 
cannot locate a signal point to send its results. This surely is an occupational, health and safety 
issue which needs prompt attention! 

Sent: 30/09/2018 10:24:14 AM
Subject: Online Submission


